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Ms Christie Burns 
Copeland Borough Council 
Development Control 
The Copeland Centre Catherine Street 
Whitehaven 
Cumbria 
CA28 7SJ 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Our ref: NO/2024/116494/02-L01 
Your ref: 4/24/2415/0F1 
 
Date:  30 January 2025 
 
 

 
Dear Ms Burns 
 
INSTALLATION OF AN ADDITIONAL 7 SOLAR LIGHTS TO COMPLETE 
COVERAGE OF THE MILLOM COMMUNITY TRACK.    
 
MILLOM SCHOOL, SALTHOUSE ROAD, MILLOM       
 
Thank you for re-consulting us on the above application, received 29 January 2025.  
 
Environment Agency position  
 
Please refer to our previous response referenced NO/2024/116494/01-L01 and dated 7 
January 2025. We have reviewed the amended plans submitted and have no objections 
to the development as proposed, however we would like to make the following 
additional comments:- 
 
The application is now supported by an amended plan titled ‘Lighting Plan – Amended 
January 2025’ on your planning portal. This plan now includes a key whereby we can 
now identify the location of the proposed solar lights within the site.  
 
We can confirm that we have no objection to the development as proposed and request 
that you refer to our previous response, referenced above, for our detailed comments.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Soraya Moghaddam 
Planning Advisor 
 
Direct e-mail clplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk 
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